
From: Janet Moore  
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 4:07 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Net metering 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Please keep net metering! 
More and more NH residents are going solar! 
Please enhance the net metering program! 
Reduce the use of fossil fuels! 
Listen to your conscience! 
Think about your children and grandchildren’s world! 
Do this for the common good, for community unity and stop denying it on the false basis of rate 
increases! 
This is a win-win for our state! 
 
Janet Moore 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


